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7 June 2024  
Secondary – Pastoral Team  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 

  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I write to inform you of the intended pastoral leadership structure for the new academic year.  
  
We are very proud of our pastoral team, all of whom are dedicated to bringing the very best care for 
all our students.  Where possible, we seek to maintain consistency within these teams but, where 
staff departures occur, this also provides us with an opportunity to make small changes to the 
benefit of our students and families.  
  
The following teams will operate from September, unless indicated otherwise:  

Year Group in 
September 2024  

Head of Year   Assistant Head of Year  

Year 7   Mr Riches  Mrs Briggs*  

Year 8  Mrs Todd  Mrs Davies  

Year 9   Mrs Pinkney  Miss Wilkin**  

Year 10  Mr Julian  Mrs Green  

Year 11  Mr Leckenby**  Mrs Lacey  

  
*Mrs Briggs will be a new member of staff starting in September;  
**Miss Wilkin and Mr Leckenby will start to work with new year groups once the current Year 11 
students leave the school.   
  
As in all previous years, members of the pastoral team will ensure there is a smooth transition in 
the coming weeks and months.  
  
If you have any questions relating to our pastoral care, please do not hesitate to contact us on 
office@hessleacademy.com   
  
Yours faithfully  

  
  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
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